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Please Reply To:  
S a m  S i m o n s  
3 5  G r i f f i n  R o a d  S o u t h   
B l o o m f i e l d ,  C T  0 6 0 0 2  
203-482-5156 
S a m . S i m o n s @ T -
M o b i l e . c o m  

                                 December 28, 2015 
 

Attorney Melanie Bachman 
Acting Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06501 

 
 EM-T-MOBILE-130-140825 
 T-Mobile Site ID C T 1 1 1 2 6 F  
 231 Kettleton Road, Southbury CT 

Notice of Compliance with Conditions and Construction Completion 
 

Dear Attorney Bachman: 
 

The Connecticut Siting Council ("Council") acknowledged the above referenced T Mobile Northeast 
LLC ("T-Mobile") notice of exempt modification on September 15, 2014. The Council imposed the following 
condition in its acknowledgment: 

 
• Install coax in accordance with the structural analysis report prepared by GPD Group dated August12, 2014 and stamped 

by John Kabak 
• Within 45 days following completion of the equipment installation, T-Mobile shall provide documentation that it’s 

installation complied with the recommendations of the Structural Analysis Report; 
• Any deviation from the proposed  modification as specified in this notice and supporting materials with the Council 

shall render this acknowledgement invalid; 
• Any material changes to this modification as proposed shall require the filing of a new notice with the Council; 
• Within 45 days after completion of construction, the Council shall be notified in writing that construction has 

been completed; 
• Any nonfunctioning antenna and associated antenna mounting equipment  on this facility owned and operated  by 

T-Mobile Northeast LLC shall be removed within 60 days of the date the antenna ceased to function; 
• The validity of this action shall expire one year from the date of this letter; and 
• The applicant may file a request for an extension of time beyond the one year deadline provided that such request is 

submitted to the Council not less than 60 days prior to the expiration. 
 

   The attached PE Closeout Letter, dated December 22, 2015, provides evidence of compliance with the conditions 
outlined by the Council. 

In addition, T-Mobile hereby notifies the Council that construction of the acknowledged modifications were 
complete as of January 14, 2015. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
                                                                                                                                       Sincerely, 
                                                           

                                                                                                                  Sam Simons    
                                                                                                              Samuel Simons, T-Mobile 
 
                               CC:  Mark Richard, T-Mobile 
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